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MEDIA RELEASE
Wednesday, 1 May, 2019
Community to have say on cat curfew
Marion residents are being invited to have their say on a proposed cat curfew to protect native wildlife.
Under the proposal, Council would provide cages to residents to help catch cats wandering in their property from 9pm to 7am each day. 

Community consultation on the new by-law opens on 7 May and runs for 21 days.  
Council’s Community Safety Inspectors would be given the powers to collect trapped cats and issue a warning or expiation notice to their owners.

Pet owners who fail to keep their cat indoors during the curfew could face a fine of $187.50.

Mayor Kris Hanna urged the community to have its say. 
“Council wants to hear the community’s views so we can make an informed decision on this emotive subject,” Mayor Hanna said.
“We are seeking to protect native animals and reduce nuisance caused by stray cats. 
“Areas such as Oaklands Wetland and O’Halloran Hill Recreation Park need to be havens for wildlife.”
People can view the draft By-law 7, find answers to frequently asked questions, and provide feedback online via makingmarion.com.au/cat-reform 
Hard copies of the draft by-law and information sheets are available at Council’s Administration Centre, 245 Sturt Rd, Sturt, neighbourhood centres and libraries. 

People wishing to provide feedback in hard copy can obtain a form and a reply paid return envelope by contacting Kylie Hahn on 8375 6600.
Community consultation runs from 7 May until close of business on 27 May.
Council is expected to consider community feedback at its meeting of 23 July.
The proposal also seeks to simplify the existing By-law 6 by removing duplications, including microchipping and de-sexing, now contained in the Dog and Cat Management Act.
Contact: Craig Clarke Unit Manager Communications, 0434 600 637
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